
I am writing to ask you to PLEASE SUPPORT H.C.R. 16, the Oregon House Bill to designate rescued shelter 
dogs as the official state dog. 
 
This is an amazing opportunity to showcase the parallels of our great state with the resilience, 
perseverance, and diversity of the population of rescued shelter dogs! 
 
Thank you so much for your service to Oregon, 
 
Rachel Pines 
 
Beaverton, Oregon 
 


